
 

 

 

 

 

20th March 2025 

Dear parents/carers, 

Knowsley Safari Park – 8th May 2025 

We will be visiting Knowsley Safari Park on Thursday 8th May linked to our topic of 

'Around the World'. This trip gives children the exciting opportunity to learn about a 

range of different animals on a guided safari, which will support children's 

understanding of the various environment’s animals live in. When we return to school 

we will compare different habitats noticing similarities and differences.  

The cost of this trip which includes the coach travel and entrance into the safari park 

is £18.85 per child.  

Your child will need to take a packed lunch in a disposable bag. If you would like 

school to provide a free pack lunch please complete the order form that will follow on 

parent apps to request the lunch. 

Lunch request and payments must be made by Wednesday 23rd April at the latest. 

If insufficient payments are received by 23rd April then this trip will be 

cancelled. 

Many Thanks 

Reception staff 


